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Improvements to Working Experience:  

Administration and staff have been discussing options to improve the working experience at 

each landfill site. 

Currently the sites are open 4 full days of 8 hours each and 2 half days of 4 hours each.  This 

results in a 6-day work week for staff. 

 

Opening the landfill sites from 9 am until 7 pm on Friday, Saturday, Sunday and Monday, 

provides an open site at each location for a total of 20 hours per week, the same number of 

hours open and operational currently. 

                                                

The elimination of the 4 hour days will help staff save costs of attending to work on a short 

day as well as providing them a predictable three-day break period.   

 

Staff were consulted on this option prior to suggesting it to Council and are in agreement. 

 

The results of the Community Survey show a strong support for the schedule change with one 

change.  Those using the Wolfe Lake Landfill brought forward that the site is closed more 

frequently on statutory holidays falling on Mondays, disrupting their service levels.  It was 

recommended that the Wolfe Lake Landfill be open Thursdays 7 a.m. to 9 p.m. and Saturdays 

7 a.m. to 9 p.m. with Bear Creek Landfill open Fridays 7 a.m. to 9 p.m. and Sundays 7 a.m. to 9 

p.m. 

Recommendation: 

Follow the public recommendation and apply for the operating hour change to: 

Wolfe Lake Landfill Thursday and Saturday from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Bear Creek Landfill Friday and Sunday from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Change to take effect on January 1, 2025 to allow for signage updates and education 

information to be circulated to the residents. 

 

Improved operational efficiencies: 

 Moving from a paper landfill entry permit system to a swipe card system was investigated.  

Costing of Moneris system with cards and debit implementation came to an estimated start up 

cost of $6,500.  This system and the required maintenance and monthly fees are not a fiscally 

responsible option for the landfill use. 

At this time, staff recommends the utilization of a punch card system issued to each 

landowner.  This will require the presentation of the card at the landfill with each use and 

allow us to monitor the number of bags being deposited at the landfill in a more efficient 

manner without imposing a bag limit, only monitoring the number of bags brought in. 

 

 


















































